
When we received the GM program guidelines and 
saw there were hundreds of pages, we nearly died. We 
realized that there was no way for us to understand all the 
requirements of the program - so we hired Renier.

They had a great deal of experience and had successfully 
completed more than 13 dealerships with GM guidelines. 
We knew they knew what they were doing.

It was surprising how little we had to do, and 
that allowed us to focus on our business. ”General Contractors 

Columbus, OH
614-866-4580

www.renier.com

“	Renier helped us to sort through 
	 the complexities of the  
	 GM Facility Image Program.

Mark and Andrea Bush
Owners
Bush Auto Place


